
KD Brings Holiday Cheer to Many Children this Season!

In light of the difficult economy that continues to leave many families with challenging financial circumstances this year, KD has decided
to forgo our traditional holiday gifts and instead support the US Postal Service’s “Letters to Santa” program for the third year in a row.

We are proud to have answered the wishes of over 100 children around the country who sent letters to Santa. Click here to see the KD
“elves” hard at work!

All of us at KD send our very best to you, your family and your colleagues this holiday season and for the new year.

Sincerely,
Your Friends at
Kaufman Dolowich & Voluck, LLP
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